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Dear Rosemead Community and Friends 
 
CONGRATULATIONS MUSCATEL CLASS OF 2017: 
 

The Rosemead School District congratulates the hundreds of 8th graders who crossed the stage on Friday, 
June 9, 2017 at Muscatel Middle School, home of the mustangs. 

 

 
Members of the Muscatel Class of 2017 have made the District proud, and will soon move on to high 

school.   
 
On this bright sunny evening, our Board of Trustees, administrators, families, and the Rosemead 

community witnessed the promotion of these teens into high school, their next step in life.  Guests were treated to 
wonderful speeches from the student body president, valedictorian addressing their classmates, recalling 
challenges & triumphs and hopes for their future, while others watched in awe of the class accomplishments.   

 
During the program there were several awards presented including: the “ROSY Award” presented by the 

Rosemead Kiwanis Club, the “Charles Nickloff Award” presented by Mr. Jerry Puente, President on behalf of the 
Rosemead Teachers’ Association, and the “Bud Williams Award” presented by Mr. Alejandro Gaeta, President 
on behalf of the Educational Foundation for the Rosemead School District. 

 
The Muscatel Middle School courts were filled with promoted soon-to-be high school 

freshman and their proud family members, friends, teachers, school administrators, District leaders, 
and Members of the Board of Trustees.  Congratulations to the Rosemead School District, Muscatel 
Middle School Class of 2017!  
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SHUEY PTA CLOTHING COLLECTION DRIVE 
 Congratulations to the Shuey PTA for collecting 3,055 lbs of clothing and earning $611 for the Shuey PTA.  Thank you to Leah Kilpatrick, Sara Truong, Elaine Huynh, Tammie Lieu, Vanessa Gallardo, and Leah’s mother who came in on a Saturday morning at 7:30 a.m. to load up all the clothes into their large vehicles.   The clothing that is donated is sorted and sold in the Savers thrift store.  If the clothing is not sold in the thrift store, it is then bundled into huge bales and sent overseas to those in need.  The ladies, Principal Jan Brydle and Mr. Brydle were able to get an inside view of the Savers warehouse during their delivery.    Shuey PTA filled the three carts and had a few additional bags.  Way to go Shuey students and families.  Thank you to our dedicated volunteer Shuey PTA parents for all your hard work.  

       
Pictured (Left to Right):  Sam, Savers employees, Leah Kilpatrick, Elaine Luong-Huynh, and Tammie Lieu. 

 
 

 
SUMMER DISTRICT NEWS AND CALENDAR DATES: 
 As we move into summer, please remember that there are important dates to calendar for your children in our schools.  The district school calendar is posted on our home page of our district website at: www.rosemead.k12.ca.us.   You can also check in with our school sites via the tabs noted there.  Enjoy the rest of your summer and see you on the 1st day of school ― Wednesday, 
August 23, 2017! 
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2017 ROSEMEAD PTA COUNCIL – HONORARY SERVICE AWARD RECIPIENTS 
 
On March 14, 2017, the Rosemead PTA Council honored it’s Honorary Service Award 
recipients who have dedicated countless hours to the students of the Rosemead School District.  
Congratulations to all recipients! 
 

 
 
Pictured (L to R):  Dr. Amy Enomoto-Perez, Superintendent; Mrs. Monday Regan, PTA Council President; Mrs. 
Diane Benitez, Mrs. Lisa Stonecypher, Mrs. Mrs. Cyndy Ostrey, and Mr. Victor Wong 
 

 
 
TRANSITIONAL KINDERGARTEN, KINDERGARTEN, AND 1ST-8TH GRADE 
ONLINE ENROLLMENT 
 
Enrollment for our 2017-2018 school year has begun. We have implemented our new online 
enrollment process for Transitional Kindergarten, Kindergarten, and 1st through 8th Grade 
enrollment.  Please visit the District website at www.rosemead.k12.ca.us and click on “Online 
Enrollment System” on the mid-upper left hand side. 

To enroll in Transitional Kindergarten, your child must turn 5 years old by September 2, 2017 
through December 2, 2017.  When you enroll your child for TK, be sure to select Grade K - we 
will make sure your child is placed in the correct class. 

To enroll your child in Kindergarten, your child must turn 5 years old by December 3, 2016 
through September 1, 2017.  You MUST enroll your student in your school of residency. 
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1st through 8th Grade Program: 

If you are enrolling your child(ren) in 1st through 8th Grade for the 2017-2018 school year you 
must enroll online to begin the process.  Once you have enrolled online, please contact your 
home school for more information: 

Encinita Elementary School: (626) 286-3111 
Janson Elementary School: (626) 288-3150 

Savannah Elementary School: (626) 443-4015 
Shuey Elementary School: (626) 287-5221 
Muscatel Middle School: (626) 287-1139 

To enroll new a student, parents must provide the following documentation to the school 
site: 

1. Proof of residency:  Electric, Gas, Water, Trash or Landline telephone bill no older than 1 
month with parent's name 

2. Immunization Records:  Students must have received all of the required shots to enter 
school 

3. Birth Certificate or Passport 

If your child does not meet the age qualifications for Transitional Kindergarten or Kindergarten, 
but you are interested in information regarding our State Preschool Program, please contact the 
Child Development Department at (626) 312-2900 x235 for more information.  Please do not use 
the online enrollment system for enrolling Preschool students. 

Parents wishing to enroll their child in our district on an Interdistrict permit must contact Debora 
Stewart at the Educational Services Department for more information.  Parents may not enroll 
online without approval of the permit and verification from the Educational Services 
Department. 

 
 
 

 
 
IMPORTANT DATES & UPCOMING EVENTS:   
 
For more information on any event listed below, please visit the Rosemead School District 
website at www.rosemead.k12.ca.us. 
 
June, 2017 
Thurs., June 1, Board of Trustees Regular Board Meeting – 6:30 p.m. Open/Public Session, 
District Office Board Room 
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Fri., June 9, Last day of school TK-8 grade students 
Mon., June 12, 1st Day of Summer Camp and Summer School 
Mon., June 19, Board of Trustees Regular Board Meeting – 6:30 p.m. Open/Public Session, 
District Office Board Room 
Thurs., June 22, Board of Trustees Study Session Meeting – 6:30 p.m. Closed Session/7:30 p.m. 
Open/Public Session, District Office Board Room 
 
July, 2017 
Tues., July 4, Independence Day Holiday – District closed 
Thurs., July 6, Board of Trustees Study Session Meeting – 6:30 p.m. Open/Public Session, 
District Office Board Room 
Fri., July 28, Last Day of Summer Camp 
 
 
 
 


